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Lake Park Entering Phase Two 
Here is what you need to know

Palm Beach County moving into
Phase Two of reopening means
several changes in Lake Park.

Playgrounds in Town parks are
once again open to the public.

The Town Commission plans to
resume convening in the
Commission Chambers

beginning with the September 16 meeting. The meeting will be open to the
public, subject to existing social distancing and face covering guidelines.

While not yet open to walk-in visitors, efforts are now underway to once
again fully open Town Hall. Staff is working to implement temperature
checks and social distancing protocols for visitors. For now, Town Hall is
open to the public by appointment only.

The marina, library and public parks remain open, subject to CDC and local
health guidelines. Please remember face coverings are required to be worn
in all Town facilities.

Town Leaders to Debate Next Year's Spending Plan
Public budget hearing set for September 14

The Lake Park Town Commission is scheduled to hold its first Budget
Hearing on Monday, September 14 at 6:30pm. The meeting will be held
remotely via Zoom.

The Budget Hearing is a great chance to learn about the Town's priorities
and plans for the upcoming year. This will be the first of two budget
meetings this month. The final approval of the budget takes place during
the second meeting, scheduled for September 23 at 6:30pm.

The Town's fiscal year begins October 1.
﻿

Fill Out Your Census and Enter To Win a Gift Card
Lake Park residents who provide of a completed Census will be entered

Lake Park residents who provide the Town with proof that they completed
the 2020 Census by September 30, 2020 will be entered into a drawing to
win a gift card to a local business.

Every household in the United States is required to complete the Census
every 10 years. This will be your last chance until 2030 to make a
difference in the amount of federal funding the Town of Lake Park receives.

It’s simple – the more households that complete the Census, the more
money Lake Park gets from the federal government. This money is then
used to help repair roads, support the local PBSO and fire department
stations, and fund Head Start and other educational programs in local
schools. It even helps the Town respond to natural disasters, such as
hurricanes.

﻿If every household in Lake Park completes the Census, it can generate an
additional $13 million that can be used to improve the Town. The fewer
households that respond, the less money the Town receives to serve its
residents. It’s that simple.

Click here to download the rules →

We Are STILL In Hurricane Season!

September is the peak of
hurricane season, so this is no
time to let your guard down.

﻿Make sure you're prepared.

·  Trim your trees
·  Have your supplies
·  Have a family plan

Click here for more helpful information →
﻿

Property of the
Month

Congratulations to Lynn Dutaud
and Peter MacMillan at 430
Evergreen Drive. They have
been chosen as the Property of
the Month.

Every month a new property is
selected by the Town's Code
Enforcement Officers. The
selection is based on overall
aesthetics and upkeep.

Protect Your Home
From Flooding

The Town of Lake Park
participates in the National
Flood Insurance Program
(NFIP), a federal program
administered by the Federal
Emergency Management
Agency (FEMA) that enables
property owners to purchase
insurance protection against
flooding losses. Lake Park
home and business owners are
eligible to participate in NFIP
and are eligible for a discount
on flood insurance.

Click here to download more
information →

‌

Town website →

Sign up for Alerts

New Citizen Alert Service in Lake Park
Register online, by text, or call Town Hall.

The Town of Lake Park is pleased to announce that we have begun using a
mass-notification system called CodeRED to provide Lake Park residents and
business owners with timely information regarding emergencies, office
closings, service changes, and more.

CodeRED provides notifications via text or voice messages. In order to be
included, the system must have your cell phone number.

The Town will only use your information for the purposes of public notifications,
emergency information, or other government-related purposes.

Please follow the steps below to enroll, or feel free to reach out to our Public
Information Officer at 561-882-1819 if you have any questions.

Register online: Click here
or copy this address: https://public.coderedweb.com/CNE/BF969B06164C

Register by Smartphone: Text LPALERT to 99411

No Internet Access: Call the Town Public
Information Officer at 561-882-1819
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